
     

 

Temporary Disruption in Registration for PMQ, Certificate and Crash 

Courses 

30th June, 2023 

Dear Prospective Candidates, 

Due to a major IT maintenance activity currently underway at our Institute, we are 

facing some technical difficulties that have affected the registration process for the 

upcoming PMQ, Certificate, and Crash Courses offered by the Institute of Company 

Secretaries of India (ICSI). As a result, you might have experienced difficulties or been 

unable to complete your registration for the courses before the original deadline. 

We anticipate that registration will be available again within a short period of time, and 

we will promptly notify you through email and on our official website. 

Rest assured, once the registration process is back online, we will release a revised 

timetable for the online sessions, ensuring that you have ample time to prepare and 

plan accordingly. 

We value your interest in our courses and appreciate your patience during this 

unexpected interruption. We are committed to ensuring that your journey with us is 

smooth and hassle-free, and we are taking all necessary measures to rectify the 

situation promptly. 

If you have any further queries or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our 

dedicated support team at 0120-4522079 / 4522089 or email 

certificatecourses@icsi.edu. Our team is available to assist you and provide any 

necessary guidance throughout this process. 

We regret the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding. We look 

forward to welcoming you to the courses soon and providing you with a valuable 

learning experience. 

 

Best regards, 

 

CS Manish Gupta 

President  

Institute of Company Secretaries of India (ICSI) 
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